Sub- Place of inspection Dt 08.02.2017

RITES have faced some problems in reconciliation of Supplier's Address for Place of
inspection provided during Call registration as same is different from the address
mentioned in the Purchase Order . This has led to objections from various quarters.

2. In order to rationalise and streamline the process , it has been decided that
inspection shall be carried out by RITES for Railway calls at the address that has been
indicated by the Purchaser in the Purchaser Order or any subsequent amendment/ letter
to that effect in writing . In the absence of any specific entry in the Purchase order
regarding place of inspection , inspection call will be accepted at the address
mentioned in the Purchase order except for RDSO / Production unit/ Railway approved
sources where factory address and office address have been specifically approved in
the vendor directory .

3. Changes have been made in RITES IBS Portal for PO registration format to indicate
place of inspection at the time of PO registration . All suppliers are requested to kindly
note the above provisions which shall apply to all Railway Stores purchase orders . All
Suppliers /| vendors are therefore requested to get the Purchase order issued in
accordance with above provisions or get the amendment letter issued from Purchaser
so as not to face any difficulty during call registration / inspection



